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On-Site Assistance –  (  high schools)
	A-C Central High School
Delavan High School

Franklin High School
	Illini Central High School 

Northwestern High School

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations –  
  Participants – 

·  District 3 & 4 Ag in the Classroom Meeting – Decatur, IL – 25 participants
Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 
· Monthly FCAE Staff Meeting, Springfield
· Section 14 Dairy Products Career Development Event, Ashland 

Other Activities

· Reviewed Agriculture Mechanics Curriculum in other states.

· Contacted EFE Directors regarding professional development funds.
· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.
· Reviewed available curriculum and materials for 212 professional development.

· Revised FCAE website Teacher Resources section & made recommendations.
Miles Traveled - 466
Commentary


The end of the year brings the excitement of the holidays as well as the promise for a new year! The month of December involved meeting with teachers, Ag in the Classroom coordinators and colleagues to celebrate our successes throughout the past four months I have been on staff as well as look to the future to find means to continue to grow Agriculture Education in Illinois. Looking to the New Year, I am excited as I review the curriculum opportunities ahead as we revitalize the current Agriculture Mechanics & Technology curriculum and see the opportunities we have in store for our high school agriculture teachers through upcoming grant programs. The 212 Conference materials are coming together nicely and the donation of flash drives from Farm Credit Services shows their commitment to education and the programs we are developing for our teachers. I have also been working with the EFE system directors in District III regarding professional development workshops and opportunities for our teachers in the month of January and it has been a learning experience for all of us in finding how we can all work together to benefit those teachers who are in the classroom and teaching our students about the agriculture industry. 
